
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARCH’S MEETING: The Luck of the Irish 
 
Thanks to those who performed.  They all did a FANTASTIC job! 
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Mel Bennett 
Mel found the Vanishing Leprechaun and showed us the world’s 

only performing Viper Snake. 
Thanks Mel 

Ram Rivas 
Ram told us about the Irish Mafia and how to 

magically detect their counterfeit quarters 
Thanks Ram 

Bill 
Bill pulled Green treads from money and showed us 

a magical Green Ring…..  Amazing. 
Thanks Bill 

Forrest 
Forrest gave us some Irish Wisdom.  

Though you may have laughed or groaned 
at it……..it all gave us a chuckle. 

Thanks Forrest 

Joyce 
Joyce told us a beautify story of the 

Leprechaun as only she can. 
Thanks Joyce 



 
 
 
 
 

Logo Competition:  
 

We want to update our logo.  If you have any ideas, please bring them to the next 
meeting.  Keep in mind that the more detailed it is, the harder it is to print and 
embroider.  Keep is simple but catchy. 
 
 

Our Next Club Meeting:  
 

Our next Club meeting will be: 
 

Date: April 19, 2017 (The third Wednesday of each month) 
Time: 7:30pm 

Location: Garden Grove Women’s Club, 9501 Chapman Av., Garden Grove, CA.  
 
 

Quarterly Business Meeting:  
 

We will be holding our quarterly business meeting before the meeting. 
Members are encouraged to be there: 
 

Date: April 19, 2017 (The third Wednesday of each month) 
Time: 7:00pm 

Location: Garden Grove Women’s Club, 9501 Chapman Av., Garden Grove, CA.  
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April’s Theme:  
 

Mini Lectures  
 

Our April theme is mini lectures. 
 

If you would like to perform a mini lecture please  
email Phil at:   calkid49@yahoo.com. 
 
It’s first come, first serve.  Space and time is limited. 
Each Lecturer cannot be more than 20 minutes long. 
Each lecturer will have their own table and members will have the opportunity to 
attend as many mini lectures as time permits. 

 

May’s Theme:  
 

Les Rash Close Up Competition 
 

The Close-up contest will be held during the May meeting. Don't forget to invite 
friends and family. This is a perfect opportunity to share the club with potential 
members 
 

Only paid/honorary/Lifetime members can perform in this competition but family 
and friends are encouraged to come and see the show free of charge. 
 

If you would like to perform in the competition please email Phil at: 
calkid49@yahoo.com. 
 
It’s first come, first serve.  Space and time is limited. 
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DUES Reminder:  
 

Dues are due.  $40 (single; 18 years +) 
                         $60 (couples) 
 
 
 

March Birthdays:  
 

Happy Birthday to the following Members:  
 -Frank Yee 
 -Kenny Gerenraich 
 
 
 

Neighboring Clubs:  
 

Ring 96 Seal Beach 
Every 3rd Saturday of the month at 7pm. 

Seal Beach North Community Center 

3333 Saint Cloud Dr., Seal Beach CA.  

 

Ring 313 Irvine 
Every last Tuesday of the month at 7pm 

Community Room at the Irvine Water District 

15500 Sand Canyon Avenue, Irvine, CA. 
 

Lunch Bunch (Every Friday at Noon) :  
 

Our World Famous Lunch Bunch is at: David. L. Baker Golf Course  

Located at: 10410  Edinger Ave, Fountain Valley, CA 92708 
 
 

Officer Positions:  
There are still officer positions in the club that need to be filled.  If you are interested please 
contact Phil at:     calkid49@yahoo.com 
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